
 

 

 

 

Year 7 and 8 Disco at High School for Girls, Denmark Road. 

 

Dear Parent, 
 
We have organised a joint Year 7 and 8 disco with The High School for Girls. The disco will be held at 
High School for Girls on Friday 8th December from 7.00 – 9.00 pm. The tickets, priced at £3.00, can 
be purchased from Reception. 
 
The disco will be supervised by staff from Sir Thomas Rich’s School and High School for Girls. If you 
would like your son to attend, please complete the permission slip below, which your son should 
hand in when purchasing the ticket. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Holly Stroud         Jenny Robinson 
Head of Year 7     Head of Year 8 
 
 
 
 
 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

Year 7 & 8 Disco - Friday 8th December 2017 
 
 

Pupil’s name:  ________________________________________  Form: ___________ 
 
I give my permission for my son to attend the above event.   
 

Telephone contact number between 7:00 and 9:00 pm on Friday 8th December: 
 
__________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Signed: _______________________________________________ Date: _______________ 


